
 

 

President’s Airspace   
It has been a very busy month so far and 
I am way behind getting this newsletter 
out.  We just finished our Summer Youth 
Aviation Camp.  Eighteen campers spent 
the week with us learning about many 
facets of aviation.  After camp was over 
we held a private YE rally for them.  
 
Our summer solstice flyout is scheduled 
for Monday however,  the weather is not 
cooperating.  As I write this, the best 
date looks like Wednesday, June 23.  
Look for email updates as we get closer 
to Monday.  
 

 
FIRST FLY-IN OF SUMMER 
THIS SATURDAY, JUNE 26TH 
7:00AM TO NOON  
NOTE: NO PROGRAM 
MEETING THIS MONDAY 
 



Our June fly-in will be held this coming Saturday, June 26.  
We have 50 yard signs to put out - please stop by the airport to pick 
up one or two to post in your neighborhood.  See details below. 
 
Our Monthly IMC/VMC club meetings are on summer break till August. 
 
I’m happy to report that the hotdog stand in Meadville is open for the 
season.  
 
New hangars will be going up.  Watch for construction at the west end 
of the field among the pads we used to use for event parking. 
 
The earthwork at the east end of the runway is complete.  
We’ll have a night approach after the FAA test flys the procedure. 
 
 
Again this year, we will have a chapter campground at Oshkosh.   
Don’t get left out! If you are even thinking about going, let Curtis know!    
mailto:curtiscook63@roadrunner.com 
 
Our fall clambake is scheduled for October 1st - save the date.   
More info to follow. 
 
We have a busy schedule of activities for the year - make sure to 
check out the complete list at the end of this newsletter as well  
as the calendar tab on our website at: 
https://chapters.eaa.org/eaa5/chapter-calendar 



Welcome new members 
Bill Burch - Bill is a partner in the RV-10 that Shane Barker and Mark 
Atwood are building at POV. 
Rod Nagy - Rod owns a light-sport CTLS.  
He and Cornelius recently ferried the plane back from St. Louis. 
Roy Smith - Roy is a friend of aviation who is renewing his interest, after 
a long hiatus. 
Stan Z - Stan is a student working on his private certificate with a glider 
rating. 
 
FIRST FLY-IN OF SUMMER 
This is our premier event of the summer!  Be sure to come out and enjoy 
the fun with the rest of your chapter members.  We will set up the tent 
on Friday June 25 around 5:30.  The chapter will throw a pizza party 
Friday evening after the tent is up.  If you are an early bird, come out 
Saturday morning, June 26 and help Don and Curtis - they start mixing 
batter early - around 5:30 or 6:00am.  If you are not a morning person, 
we need plenty of help later in the day with fly-in traffic mid-morning and 
clean-up around noon.  Come any time -  there is plenty to do and fun to 
have.  As always, if you can fly Young Eagles, We need your help! Our 
expanded youth activities have become quite popular.  We especially need 
help with this program.  See Sherry Niederkorn to assist 440-477-1198 
or mailto:sherry.niederkorn23@gmail.com.   
To help with the breakfast or Fly-in functions, reply to this email. 



SUMMER YOUTH AVIATION CAMP 2021 
Thanks to all of our EAA Chapter 5 volunteers,  
we have successfully completed our second  
Summer Youth Aviation Camp for middle school  
campers interested in Aviation.  
The 18 participants were thrilled about all the  
opportunities introduced to them (including the  
building projects, drones, engines, flight  
simulators, looking at the helicopter, watching  
the RC and learning how to fly). We received a  
great deal of positive feedback from campers and  
parents alike (see letter attached).   

EAA 5 BUILDER PROGRAMS 
On August 14, we will host a Builders Open-house 
in our shop.  National EAA members in a 75 mile  
radius will be invited to this event.  
We will showcase our facility and encourage those  
thinking about building to take the plunge.   
Also be sure to check the calendar for project  
visit programs. 



HOT AIR BALLOON DEMONSTRATION  
AT OUR AUGUST MEETING 
Our August program looks at the lighter-than-air 
category of aviation and will be presented by our own 
Jeff & Sandy Barlett.  This meeting will feature a 
gathering of last year’s Flying Start attendees. 

 
Flying somewhere –  
hoping for a courtesy car? 
Checkout this website: 
https://www.airportcourtesycars.com/ 

HOT AIR BALLOON RIDE RAFFLE TICKETS ON SALE NOW! 
If you would like to win a ride in the Barlett's Hot Air Balloon 
"Tumbleweed,'' tickets are available at the airport - look for Ric 
during the day and Tim in the evening. 
We also need your help selling the tickets to others!   
Contact Sherry Niederkorn at:  
mailto:sherry.niederkorn23@gmail.com 
At the airport, Ric or Tim can hook you up with a few to sell.   
The drawing for the Hot Air Balloon Ride will be held at our  
Last Fly-in of Summer - Saturday, September 18th –  
right after the pancakes are eaten!  



YPT FOR ALL 
Remember, if you are helping with any chapter function where you are 
working with the under 18 crowd, you must be both an EAA 5 and EAA 
National member and you must complete the EAA Youth Protection 
Training.  
If you have already taken this training and are not sure if your training is 
current, you can check your record at this website: 
https://www.eaa.org/apps/chapters/chapterpersonlookup.aspx?  
If you need to take the training, follow this link: 
https://www.eaa.org/eaa/youth/youth-protection-policy-and-program 
 



COMING IN JULY 
Just in case the newsletter is not out in time, we are telling you now! 
The restored WW2 era B29 “DOC” will be at BURKE LAKEFRONT  
Airport MONDAY JULY 19 to THURSDAY JULY 22. 
It will be on static display and then on WEDNESDAY AND THURSDAY 
you can schedule a ride!  Please visit their website 
https://www.b29doc.com/event/cleveland-oh-b-29-history-restored-tour/ 



Upcoming Events 
 
June 
YE & Pcakes @ LNN   05-June 
SYAC staff Mtg    12-June 
Summer camp     14/18-June 
Business Meeting     14-June 
Solstice fly-out    21-June 
YE & Fly-in @ 7G8    26-June 
 
July 
Business Meeting    12-Jul 
Program Meeting    19-Jul   FAA Wings 
Oshkosh(AirVenture)  26-Jul  
 
August 
Ice Cream Social    08-Aug 
Business Meeting    09-Aug 
Program Meeting    16-Aug  Hot-air Ballooning 
VMC/IMC Meeting     26-Aug   Top mistakes that pilots make 
 
September 
Business Meeting    13-Sep 
7G8 Airport day    18-Sep   Airport day 
IMC/VMC Meeting    23-Sep   Autopilot: What’s George doing now? 
 

October 
Clambake      01-Oct 
Business Meeting    11-Oct 
Program Meeting    18-Oct  FAA Wings 
VMC/IMC Meeting    28-Oct   Loss-of-control: respecting the rudder 
 



  

 

November 
Business Meeting    08-Nov 
Program Meeting    15-Nov  Annual Meeting 
IMC/VMC Meeting    20-Nov   IMC Emergencies: Dark Panels 
 
December 
Program Meeting    04-Dec  Xmas party 
VMC/IMC Meeting    11-Dec   Maintenance fun facts 
Business Meeting    13-Dec 
 
 
Video of the month: 
https://chriswoodsdirector.com/gray-eagles-documentary/ 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hwyJXBWpAHw 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=g_2SlqF0kA0 
 


